
From: Mary Peard  
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:33 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Applications - DO1-20004 & DO-20010 -RichmondHill Against 
Overdevelopment - Arten.Oxford & Creekview- 

I don't believe that there is intention of building a 28 story apartment in the midst of 
single family homes.  I have lived on Oxford St.for 15 years and it has become a very 
busy street.  The traffic has become very busy with vehicles going through all day. 
Heavy transport trucks that I feel should not be on this street and  then there are cars 
speeding way over the limit.  There are many elderly people and children crossing in 
this neighborhood and it has become dangerous to cross the road.  Sometimes  it takes 
forever just to pull out of my driveway.   

I am thoroughly opposed to having this building built  in this area. 
It's RIDICULOUS! 

Mary Peard 
53 Oxford St. 
Richmond Hill, ON L4C 4L6 


